
June 30, 2005 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
601 Pennsylvania Ave. , NW 
North Building, 10th Floor 
Washington, DC 20004-2601 

Dear Senator Dole, 

It was an honor to receive a personally autographed book from you. 
I am looking forward to reading it as soon as possible. 

David A. Brandon 
Chairman & Chief Executive Officer 

I have admired you for many years ... and I would like to thank you for 
writing "One Soldier's Story.'' Your personal story is very inspirational. .. 

Thank you, again. 

Sincerely, 

&J~11 
David A. Brandon 
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
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